
 
Greek Ladies Philoptochos Society of Three Hierarchs Church 
1724 Avenue P 
Brooklyn, NY 1122 
 

 
September, 2021 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Welcome back! Hope you are all well had a wonderful summer! 
The board and I with your help are anxious to begin another year of philanthropy. 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday October 3rd after church services in the 
White Room.  Refreshments will be served. 
 
AGENDA 

1. Fr. Eugene’s Remarks 
2. Reading of Minutes 
3. Reading of Correspondence 
4. Treasurer’s Report 
5. Other Business  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
October 23rd-November 3rd -Patriarchal visit to the United States by 
             His All Holiness Bartholomew 
November 6th -     Children’s Medical Fund Luncheon – Indianapolis, IN 
        Call me if you need any further information 718 232-1177                           
 
    
Please pay your dues if you haven’t already. 
 
Hoping to see you all at our first meeting on the 3rd. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Mary Plessias, President 


